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Directory, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
0: 603-216-3523

E: StephenHall@hbertyutilities.com

March 16, 2017

Via Electronic and US Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DE 16-873 Petition to Establish a Methodology for Billing
Customers Under Rate G-1

Dear Ms. Howland:

On December 28, 2016, Liberty Utilities filed a petition to request a tariff change for Rate G-1
customers pursuant to Puc 903.02(p). In Order No. 25,995 issued on March 3, 2017, the Commission
approved the tariff change. The tariff change allows the Company to implement a different
methodology for billing customer-generators who take service under Rate G-1. With the change, any
excess generation during on-peak hours will be credited to on-peak imported kWh in the customer’s
future bills, and any excess generation during off-peak hours will be credited to off-peak imported kWh
in the customer’s future bills. The tariff change does not include any rate changes; rather, only the
methodology of billing customer-generators is being changed.

Accordingly, the following revised tariff page is transmitted herewith:

NHPUC No. 19 — Electricity Delivery
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

First Revised Page 1OA

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any
q uestions.

Sincerely,

Stephen R. Hall
Enclosures
cc: Service List
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